
Movie Night and Book Fair! 

Thank you to everyone who came out to our Movie Night and Book Fair! We raised $2,168.56 for our 

new playground!!! We could not have done this without the help of our staff, parent and student 

volunteers.  

 We are getting closer and closer to our goal, approximately $1400 to go and our playground is PAID!! 

The really exciting part is that the installers are hoping to have our playground in by June. We can’t wait 

to see Lexington students enjoy this wonderful structure.  

Please check out the new visual, this picture includes the Hoopla added to the front left corner. We are 

excited about this additional piece to the playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you can see below, a GREAT time was had by all!  


